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Happy National School Social Work
Week to our Sovereign Avenue

Social Worker, 
Ms. Brandi Sheridan 



Sovereign Spelling
Bee

Check out our Spelling Bee winner, Lisa
Farha, confidently spell the word

“voracious.”



African American Heritage Traveling
Museum Visit

The African American Heritage Museum of Southern New Jersey
sprang from the passion of its founder, Ralph E. Hunter, Sr.  After
retiring from a career in retail, Mr. Hunter began collecting cultural
treasures that he stumbled on while traveling or just by being an
astute observer of his surroundings. His traveling museum visited
Sovereign Avenue School on February 28th to celebrate Black History
Month. Thank you to Mr. Hunter, Ms. Scott, and our student leaders
for hosting a wonderful event!

http://aahmsnj.org/about/our-founder/


African American Heritage Traveling
Museum Visit



Marking Period 2
Awards Assemblies



Marking Period 2
Awards Assemblies



Read Across America

Thank you to all of our amazing guest readers!



Read Across America



SEL Week

Regional Spelling
Bee

Congratulations to Lisa Farha, who represented Sovereign well in the regional
spelling bee held in Cinnaminson, NJ on March 9th!



Cheerleading

The Sovereign Avenue School Cheerleading Squad
made a great showing at the districtwide competition

at Atlantic City High School on March 2nd.



Field Trips

Second Grade and Fourth Grade both went on field
trips to the Adventure Aquarium in Camden, NJ.



Parent Center News
Congratulations to all of our parents that recently became Citizens of
the United States! In addition, two of our parents received their G.E.D.

this month! Congratulations on your achievement!


